
Tsuen Wan Public Library closed for
disinfection today

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) today (March 5) said
that Tsuen Wan Public Library (TWPL) learnt that a patient who preliminarily
tested positive for COVID-19 had earlier visited the library. TWPL will be
temporarily closed today for thorough cleaning and disinfection.

     The patient visited TWPL on February 28 and preliminarily tested
positive for COVID-19 infection yesterday (March 4).

     In view of the current epidemic situation, enhanced measures including
cleaning and disinfection have been conducted in the public libraries.
Visitors to the public libraries will need to use hand sanitiser and will be
subject to temperature checks before admission. They also need to wear their
own masks. The LCSD is highly concerned about the COVID-19 epidemic and will
continue to maintain close liaison with the Centre for Health Protection.
Staff are reminded to pay attention to personal hygiene and to stay vigilant.
They should seek medical advice immediately if feeling unwell.
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